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Adam,
 
Please see the attached comments on the Wargo application. Steven Friend and I are happy
to answer any questions.

Thanks,
Rob
 
Rob Walton
Director of Community Development
Town of Warrenton
21 Main Street
Warrenton, VA 20186
 
Office Phone: (540) 347-1101
Email: rwalton@warrentonva.gov
Website: www.warrentonva.gov
 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication

is strictly prohibited without the permission of the sender.  If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, or if you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender

immediately by return e-mail and delete the original message and any copies of it from your computer
system.
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